
The Town of Clarenville officially opened the Age-Friendly Park, located on Gladney 

Street, in October of 2014.  

 

 
 

The park is strategically located in close proximity to seniors’ residences as well as the 

Clarenville Middle and High Schools.   

It is wheelchair accessible, contains walking trails, park benches, green spaces, a gazebo, 

tobogganing hill, horseshoe pad, fire pit and a flourishing 33-bed community garden.  

The Park is also home to many community-based events throughout the summer months 

which include Outdoor Bingo, Musical Performances, and Wings of an Angel Butterfly 

Release, just to name a few.  

The Town of Clarenville welcomes residents and visitors of all ages to come, relax and 

enjoy the pristine, peaceful environment the Age-Friendly Park has to offer.  

 

 


